
 Submission 
No 214 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO GREYHOUND RACING IN NSW 
 
 
Name: Mr Bill Deguara 

Date received: 22/10/2013 

 
 
 



Dear,sirs and madams, 
 
I wish to lodge this submission about the horrible way our sport of  Greyhound racing is treated by 
certain people ,I am referring of course to the Programme on the A.B.C. recently, 
As a participant in the sport for over 40yearsI find it personally insulting by the comments made by 
this gentleman,. 
 
Greyhounds are probably the most well treated of all dog breeds,they are exercised daily,well 
fed,groomed.attended to by top vets,and the do what they love to do most ,that is to run , 
I have held many and varied positions at leading major country clubs  
from secretary,commitee man and president I have raced many greyhounds,have been swabbed on 
many many occasions,and have never been found guilty of any wrongdoings,as have many many 
trainers I know,with the same record, 
 
This gentleman should point out that the R.S.P.C.A. IS responsible for the demise of many,many 
dogs.Harness and thourobred racing also has a large number of horses put down humanely every 
year so please be furthingcome about what you say, 
 
On another matter we are being harshly treated by the way the T.A.B. distribution is devided,We are 
being robbed of Millions of dollars every year by the harness industry, money which is rightfully 
ours,so how about  doing something about this ridiculous sitiuation and give us what is rightfully 
ours,agreement or no agreement, 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this submission, 
 
Your;s truly . 
 
Bill Deguara. 


